[Your Name]

[Your Address]

[City, State, Zip Code]
[Email Address]
[Phone Number]

[Date]

[Recipient Name]
[Recipient Title]
[Organization/Department Name]
[Address]

[City, State, Zip Code]
Dear [Recipient Name],

| am writing to recommend the installation of additional pedestrian signs in [specific area or
intersection] to enhance safety and navigability for pedestrians.

As a resident of [your community/neighborhood] and an active member of [relevant organization
or community group], | have observed an increasing volume of foot traffic in this area,
particularly among families with children and the elderly. The current signage is insufficient to
guide pedestrians safely, particularly at peak hours.

The addition of pedestrian signs would serve to:

o Improve awareness of pedestrian crossings.

o Decrease the likelihood of accidents involving vehicles and pedestrians.

« Encourage walking as a safe and viable mode of transportation.
| believe that with the installation of these signs, we can foster a safer and more welcoming
environment for all members of our community. Thank you for considering this important
enhancement to our neighborhood.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]



[Your Title or Affiliation, if applicable]



